
Reception trip 

Our Reception class enjoyed a walk 
around the village to look at landmarks 
and stopped at the library too!  They had 
a wonderful time.  Thank you to all par-
ents who helped out. 

 

 

 

Weekly Newsletter  

News Story of the week…. 

 

 
Sandiway Primary School 

 
25th May 2023 

Our ROCK values are Respect, Ownership, Caring and Kindness 

 

 

 



 

 

Northwich Art Project 

Year 2 and Year 4 have taken part in the Northwich Art project this half term. Each class has created a 

piece of art work around the theme our world.  

In Year 2 they have been learning about printing images of famous landmarks and collaboratively created a 

piece of art based on littering our world.  

Year 4 have created a piece of artwork themed around British wildlife, focussing on the natural beauty of 

our world. 

Both pieces of art work can be viewed over the next couple of weeks in Northwich Town centre. You will 

find them displayed in the windows opposite Wildwood.  

Please go along and see if you can spot our work! 
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Charity and fundraising  work 

Guide Dogs 

The Year 3 bake sale to raise money for Guide Dogs was a brilliant success. The children have raised 
enough money to sponsor two guide dogs through their three years of training. A huge thank you to Year 3 
parents for donating so many cakes, biscuits and other goodies and a huge thank you to all parents for do-
nating to this worthy cause. We will sell the remaining cakes on the playground after school today.   

 

Dare to be different 

Before Easter the children 

‘Dared to be different and 

raised £184.50 for school! 

Gin and Quiz 

A huge thankyou to those 

parents who supported us 

at our gin and quiz evening. 

Also, a special mention to 

those parents who donated 

prizes and countless bottles 

of gin to make it another 

huge success. We raised 

£986.71 which is absolutely 

amazing! A huge thankyou 

from myself on again sup-

porting this event Clare For-

syth.  
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Celebrating success! 
 

Emily and William  participated in  the Nantwich  Dualthon, 
sprinting, cycling and running. We are very proud of them—
they absolutely smashed it! 

Well done Wilf for completing the Colour rush for st. Luke's 
hospice.

 Quad Kids 

 

Car parking and safeguarding 

May we please remind you that on entry to the 

Parish car park, the 'drop off' zone should only 

be used for this purpose.  Please 

avoid parking in this area and adhere to the 

'no parking' request.  When cars are parking in 

this area, it is causing significant conges-

tion.  Many thanks for your support to ensure 

our children arrive and leave school safely.  

Could I also remind families that the gates in 

the morning are locked at 8.50pm in the morn-

ing.  In addition, no adult, for any reason, 

should enter the school without being signed in 

at the main entrance.   

We are delighted to announce that we have won the annu-

al Quad kids festival at Weaverham High School. Quad 

Kids is an athletics concept designed to give children the 

opportunity to participate in and enjoy the core disciplines 

of athletics. It is specifically designed to be inclusive, com-

petitive, quick and fun.  Ten of our Year 6 children com-

peted as a team on Monday afternoon and we were de-

lighted to hear that we have come first overall. A huge well 

done to all involved!    


